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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The Big Ambition Campaign 2023 
 
You may have seen that the ‘Children’s Commissioner’ Dame Rachel De Souza has recently 
launched The Big Ambition, a new campaign to hear directly from children, young people, 
and parents across the country about what they need to make their lives better. 
 
Our School Council members will be taking part in The Big Ambition campaign, and will be 
completing an online survey during Tutor time to ensure that their voices are heard. 
 
As we approach the General Election, it is very important to support children and young 
people in making their views and opinions known to policymakers, Government, and 
decision makers. 
 
This survey is for all children and young people aged 0-18 and for parents/carers, who can 
complete the survey on behalf of children who are under 6.  If you would like to participate 
in this survey you can follow this link: www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition 
 
This survey will close on Friday 15th December 2023.  If you have any queries about this 
please contact Mrs L Reid - Assistant Headteacher via postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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